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This is the time of the year that we celebrate with our 

families, honor our Veterans on Veterans Day, give 
thanks and prepare for the holiday season. Happy 

Holiday Season. 
 

 

 
 

Veterans Day – honored our Veterans, thanked them for 
their service. Attended Veterans in the classroom 

presentations, distributed “Buddy” Poppies, etc.  Please  
send your reports and pictures in. 
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Southern Conference – The Department of South 

Carolina hosted the Southern Conference.  I am looking 
forward to receiving the reports and photos.   

 
Thank you for all that you do; we want to recognize the 

Auxiliaries and the individual members for all their 
work. Sending in your reports gives us the opportunity 

to share your successes with others. 
 

 
Carl Long, Chairman 
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